
 

 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 
MATTERS AFFECTED BY TROPICAL STORM RAPHAEL 

 

The High Court Civil Division is currently in the 

process of rescheduling all matters that were not 

heard due to the passage of tropical storm Raphael on 

Tuesday, November 5, 2024.   

 

Counsel on record representing Claimant(s) and/or 

Applicant(s) for the affected matters are to file a 

Notice of Adjourned Hearing at the Civil Registry at the 

earliest opportunity. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed 

 

Registrar 
November 12, 2024 


